Estates of Canterbury

17 W. Streetsboro Street

Hudson, Ohio 44236

July 7, 2014
RE: 6604 Chestwick Lane

Hudson, Ohio

To Whom It May Concern:

As an authorized representative for the Estates of Canterbury Homeowners Association, 1 herein present
this letter.

Please accept this letter as architectural review approval for plans for an in-ground pool and fencing as
submitted by Vizmeg Landscaping dated 6/10/14 for the Shackelford residence at 6604 Chestwick Lane,
‘Hudson. Additional approval is given for the location of the pool and associated landscaping to be
located within the storm water easement. o

Please note that additional approvals may be required from the City of Hudson.

Sincerely,

Estatgs of Canterbury ARB

Chris Brown, Vice President




